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8th January 2019 

 

Esther Hughes – esther@mraconsulting.com.au  

MRA Consulting Group 

Suite 409/19 Roseby Street, 

Drummoyne NSW 2047 

 

Acoustics: Response to Council RFI (428.1/2018/NK) re. the noise impact assessment for the 

proposed development at 115 Cowpasture Road, Wetherill Park NSW 

 

The day in question where rain affected the noise logging data (3rd December 2017) was a Sunday. 

The proposed development will not be operating on a Sunday and, therefore, the noise survey is not 

required to establish existing environmental noise levels on this day as the development is not 

operating. 

  

I note that Point 2 as referenced from Section B1.2 ‘Measurement Procedure’ of the NPfI states 

“Monitor the background noise and meteorological conditions continuously for each day of the week 

the proposed development will be operating and over the proposed operating hours”. 

  

In light of the above, KA is satisfied that our report remains valid. 

 

Regards, 

Adam Semple, MAAS 

 
Senior Consultant 

Koikas Acoustics Pty Ltd 




